
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 
College Work Experience Team  
The college work experience team have been carrying out vital cleaning jobs at the National Centre 
for Birds of Prey. What a hard-working team they are and what fantastic attitudes they all had towards 
the tasks they carried out. 
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Message from the Ryedale Show - Wheelbarrow Competition 
It is with great pleasure that I can email your school to inform you that the wheelbarrow which was 
entered into the Ryedale show this year was awarded third prize. I hope the school is very proud of 
this accomplishment.   
 
Please will you ensure that the children involved in this project are congratulated. I will ensure that 
the book token which was won is delivered to your school. 
 
 
Consent Forms 
Thank you to all those who have returned their child’s consent/starter pack forms – our records have 
been updated accordingly. There are still a handful of forms that have not yet been returned. It is 
extremely important that the information and contact details we hold are current and up to date for 
your child, so please can you make it a priority to return the forms by Tuesday 20th September. If 
you have misplaced the forms and need another copy, please can you contact the school as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 
 

Tuck Shop News 

The college students who are on the 

Introduction to Catering and Kitchen 

Hygiene Open Awards Course would like to 

be known as The Tuckshop Dream Team. 

All six students would like to inform 

students and staff that the tuck shop will 

be up and running again next Tuesday. All 

items sweet or savoury will be 50p each 

and served from classroom 3 at morning 

break time. 

They look forward to your custom. 
 
 



   
 

 

School Dinner Arrears 
School is currently owed £399.45 for school dinners. Please ensure that your account is always in 
credit and regularly checked. To help manage your account, ParentPay provides the opportunity 
to set up low balance, new item and payment email or text alerts. 
 

• Go to paretnpay.com 

• Navigate to Communications > Alert Settings 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ParentPay 
Thank you to all who have activated their ParentPay accounts.  We recently 
introduced this cashless payment system to enable parents to pay for dinner 
and over time we will use the service for school trips, clubs and activities. 
 
We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those who receive Free 
School Meals, to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
To activate your account: 

• Go to parentpay.com 

• Log in with the username and password you have received from school. 

• ParentPay will send an email to the email address you entered to 

verify your account. 

If you have any queries or need another copy of your activation passwords, 
please do not hesitate to contact: admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 

  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
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